Late Correspondence
July 10, 2018 City Council Special Meeting - Agenda Item 6.2.6

From: Lauren Merker <laurenmerker@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2018 11:48 AM

To: Lorrayne Leong

Subject: Re: Receipt of Application for the Public Art Committee
Hi Lorrayne,

| would like to withdraw my application to be a committee member for the Public Art Committee.

Thank you,
Lauren

On Tue, May 8, 2018 at 10:52 AM Lorrayne Leong <lleong@emeryville.org> wrote:

Hello Ms. Merker,

The City Clerk’s Office received your application for the Public Art Committee vacancy on May 4, 2018. You have
applied for the vacancy of Resident.

Public Art Committee applicants will be considered and appointed at an upcoming City Council special meeting. The
City Clerk’s Office will contact you when the official date for appointments is confirmed. You can also check our City
Council agenda webpage for the meeting agenda once it is published. Once the date has been established, we
encourage you to attend the appointment meeting if possible, as the City Council provides a few minutes for each
applicant to make brief comments about themselves and respond to Council Member questions.

Please let us know if you have any other questions regarding this process.

Thank you,

Lorrayne Leong

Deputy City Clerk | City Clerk’s Office

Ph: (510) 596-4383 | Fx: (510) 450-7831 | lleong@emeryville.org

1333 Park Avenue, Emeryville, CA 94608





